
University of Mississippi University of Mississippi 

eGrove eGrove 

American Institute of Accountants Deloitte Collection 

6-1914 

Annual convention of The American Association of Public Annual convention of The American Association of Public 

Accountants will be held in Washington, during the third week in Accountants will be held in Washington, during the third week in 

September September 

American Association of Public Accountants. Committee on Annual Meeting 

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia 

 Part of the Accounting Commons 

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/deloitte
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F441&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/625?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F441&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


THE COMMITTEE ON ANNUAL MEETING

THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

Thomas U. Hare - Va.
Charles L. Hehl - Md.
Wm. P. Hilton - Va.
Howard C. Beck - Mich.
Elmer L. Hatter- Md. - Chairman

Office of
The Committee on Annual Meeting 

625 Munsey Building 
Baltimore, Md.

Dear Sir:-

As you no doubt know, the annual convention of The American 
Association of Public Accountants will be held in Washington, during 
the third week in September, beginning Monday, September 14th.

While this meeting is held under the auspices of the American 
Association itself, and not by invitation of any particular state so­
ciety, yet your committee can assure you that a very pleasant time is 
in store for those attending the meeting. Washington and its environs 
hold many attractions, and two of the neighboring societies (Virginia 
and Maryland) have consented to conduct members to some of these.

Headquarters will be established at the New Willard; and to 
those familiar with Washington nothing more need be said. We enclose 
one of the hotel booklets, and suggest that you engage your apart­
ments at once, as we expect a large attendance.

The only tax made upon the membership for this convention 
Will be the usual fee of five dollars ($5.00) for banquet. The com­
mittee, however, reserves the right to substitute one or more other 
features to take the place of the formal banquet.

This notice will be followed shortly by another announcement 
which will include a tentative programme. At present we hope to In­
clude among the features a White House reception. Mount Vernon trip 
(installation of new officers), Annapolis and Naval Academy, old 
southern dinners, etc.

That part of the programme which will include addresses, 
discussions, etc. will, we believe, fully measure up to the usual 
high standard set by our association.

Formal attendance blanks and return cards will be included  
in our next notice; but your committee would greatly appreciate your 
informal notification of intention to attend upon receipt of this no­
tice. We also would welcome any suggestions.

Very truly yours,

COMMITTEE ON ANNUAL MEETING.

Elmer L. Hatter - Chairman.
Thomas U. Hare
Charles L. Hehl 
Wm. P. Hilton 
Howard C. Beck
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